
THANET AREA

WARDOUR CLOSE, BROADSTAIRS (PROHIBITION OF 
DRIVING) TEMPORARY ORDER 2015
Because of footway repair works, Kent County Council 
intends to make an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on part of Wardour Close, Broadstairs.

Daytime closures are planned to commence from 
Wednesday 6 May 2015 for up to 3 days between 08:30 
to 16:00 each day

Wardour Close, Broadstairs will be closed between 
properties 1 to 21, which is the section running due 
northwards from Crofts Place.

The alternative routes are via A255 High Street and 
Belmont Road or via A255 High Street and Prospect 
Place.

Waiting will be prohibited at all times on both sides of 
Wardour Close between properties 1 to 21, from 07:30 
hours through to 18:00 hours each day that the road is 
due to be closed.

John Burr
Director of Highways & Transportation
Kent County Council
Invicta House
County Hall,
Maidstone
Kent ME14 1XQ                Dated 17th April 2015

Kent County Council, acting in exercise of its powers under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984, makes or intends to make the following Orders.


